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 Biannual International Conference on 

“Frontiers in Chemical Sciences” 
Cairo, Egypt March 2-4, 2020 

Invitation 
You are cordially invited to join us to the 8

th
 Biannual International Conference to 

be held in Cairo, Egypt from March 2-4, 2019. The conference will be hosted by 

Department of Chemistry, Faculty of Science–Cairo University. 

Cairo is a metropolitan city located at the heart of Egypt and adjacent to the city of 

Giza; both cities are known for rich historical sites with sightseeing dated back 

from Pharos, Roman, Coptic, Islamic and Modern eras. With the Nile streaming 

through the heart of the city of Cairo, different activities with multicultural nature 

and warm hospitality attract visitors from all over the world. 

During the month of March, the climate is fairly sunny during the day with dry 

and pleasant warm nights. 

 

Scientific Scope 
General Sessions will cover the broad aspects of chemistry (Analytical; Bio-; Inorganic; Physical and 

Organic Chemistry). Special sessions will be held to cover inter-, multi- and cross-disciplinary topics. 

Egypt is progressing aggressively in an ambitious plan to realize Sustainable Development Strategy by 

2030. Chemistry with its centralized 

nature among different inter-related 

disciplines constitutes a spearhead for 

reaching this goal. Scientific presentations 

and discussions are planned to target 

innovations serving sustainable 

development in energy, medicine, food 

supply, water/air quality etc. 

General Sessions 

 Analytical Chemistry 

 Biochemistry 

 Inorganic Chemistry 

 Physical Chemistry 

 Organic Chemistry 

Special Sessions 
 Energy Conversion & Storage 

 Industrial & Green Chemistry 
 Environmental Chemistry 

 Medicinal Chemistry 

 Nanotechnology& Materials Chemistry 
 Theoretical and Computational Chemistry 

 Polymers and Industrial Chemistry 

 Chemical Entrepreneurship Education  
 

Conference website: http://chem08.cu.edu.eg   E-mail: chem08.ficse@gmail.com 

On behalf of the organizing and scientific committees, we look forward to welcoming you to Cairo in March 

2020. 

http://chem08.cu.edu.eg/
mailto:chem08.ficse@gmail.com

